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LD 1293

I am in support of LD 1293. We, as a society, do not need to need to kill coyotes or
any other animal for sport. I believe that animals are sentient beings with a right to
share our Earth as a home. All animals have a place in the chain of life and when we
disrupt the balance it is not good for humans. Killing for food is one thing. Killing
(and certainly en mass) for sport (fun and/or pleasure) is wrong and beneath us. Please
pass this bill.



